
TUESDAY, MARCH 14, 2017 SANCTUARY SYSTEM BUSINESS ADVISORY 

COUNCIL MEETING CANCELED 

 

Due to inclement winter weather in the Washington, D.C. area, the Sanctuary System Business 

Advisory Council Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 14, 2017 at the Hall of the States was 

canceled. 

Please visit the Office of National Marine Sanctuaries’ website for information regarding the 

Sanctuary System Business Advisory Council, including future meetings 

(http://sanctuaries.noaa.gov/management/ac/). 
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